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November 13, 2020 

 

Dear Mansfield ISD Parents and Staff Members: 

I want to start by thanking all of you for working so hard to make this school year as 

successful as possible. We’re in the middle of our third six weeks, and none of this 

would be possible without the collaboration and hard work being done by the entire 

community. 

This year is certainly one like no other. As COVID-19 cases rise in our area, please 

know that we are constantly monitoring the situation. I have seen and heard rumors 

circulating about Mansfield ISD schools being shut down or deciding to go 100% virtual 

after the upcoming Thanksgiving Break. These rumors are false.  

District administration has not made that decision, and there is no order in place 

requiring us to do so. Although case numbers are trending up around us, Mansfield ISD 

continues to investigate each and every case and continues to work with Tarrant County 

Public Health (TCPH) to reduce the spread in our district. Please view the district’s 

COVID-19 Dashboard for the most up-to-date information. 

Right now, we are staying the course and allowing our families to choose the mode of 

instruction that best fits them personally with our two learning options—in-person and 

virtual. We will continue to follow the heightened safety measures in place to keep our 

students, staff and families safe. If anything changes, we will be sure to communicate 

that with the community accordingly. 

Thank you for your continued support, and I hope you all have a safe and enjoyable 

weekend. 

 

Sincerely,  

Dr. Kimberley Cantu 

Superintendent 

 

MANSFIELD INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT 

A Destination District Committed to Excellence. 

https://www.mansfieldisd.org/parents-students/covid-19/misd-cases
https://www.mansfieldisd.org/parents-students/covid-19/fallreopening/in-person-option

